
GMWC Policies 

There are a number of GMWC policies that has grown in recent years and is constantly 

evolving. GMWC policies are reviewed by staff and the Commission Board every two years. In 

order to facilitate changes to policies without having to also make changes on the website, any 

Commissioner wishing to see a GMWC policy can request the General Manager send them a 

copy for review at any time. 


